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This is Mark Miller. My Barn Owl sighting was March 10, 1998 at 6:50 

p.m. in my yard. This was two days after the snowstorm that hit this 

spring. 

Here are some other sightings that may interest you: 

My dad saw 4 Lesser Golden Plovers while planting crops on May 8, 1998. 

I saw a male Bay-breasted Warbler on May 28, 1997 and a Magnolia Warbler 

on May 26, 1997. Both were in my dad's timber right by my house. 

Thankyou for the tour and information during orientation. They were 

definitely of interest to me.


